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Reference : DOE 2020

Starting January of this year (2020) a new law has gone into effect requiring a minimum efficiency to
be met by pumps before they can be sold in North America. To be clear this applies only to End Suction
(close-coupled and frame-mounted), In-line, Multistage and, Vertical Turbine pumps. At Flo-Fab this will
apply for the following models 880, 840SC, 880RI, 1000, 1004, 2000, 2300, 2600 and, PSM pumps. The
way that the pump efficiency is measured is with a PEI number (Pump Energy Index) and the way that a
pump passes is by having a number less than 1.0. All currently offered pumps in the above-mentioned
series comply with the efficiency requirement and a PEI number can be supplied at the time of submittals.
All pumps that leave the factor will have a nameplate stamped with the PEI number. 
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